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Greetings, please forbid the use of left over campaign funds from any future elections.  It seems 
to me at the end of each campaign cycle, the best procedure would be for the candidate to pro 
rate refunds to his/her contributors or better yet, donate to an approved charitable 
organization.  Floating contributions over should not be allowed.  Far to much money gets 
funneled into elections as it is. 

 
 

I used to track local legislative races and saw the leading candidates get far more money than 
equally qualified opposition candidates.  In those cases far to much money was left in the war 
chest of the winners.   
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